



Tel.: +202 24 452 734 +202 24 453 444 +202 24 452 635 +202 24 453 427

Dear Secondary Parents,

Kindly be informed that our annual class photos will be taken according to the following schedule:

- · First, Second &Third Secondary:
 - o on Tuesday, the 14th of October, 2025

Please make sure that students are present on that day with:

- Their school uniform (not the PE uniform)
- White or black shoes only.
- Short hair neatly cut, shaven faces (boys), and tidy hair (girls).
- · Girls should wear white hair bands only.

In case of absence, the photo will not be retaken.

Regards,

Secondary Deputy Principal

WW/CIO

Juli Victor

College Director

Hala Toma